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Woodloes Cycle Track Order – ‘Drop-in’ evening 

 
Dear Resident,  
 
I would like to invite you to a ‘drop-in’ session at the Woodloes Tavern on Monday 
13th March 2023 between 5:00pm – 6:30pm, where we will be available to review 
the Cycle Track Order that we are looking to create for part of the A429 Coventry 
Road walking, cycling and wheeling scheme.  
 
We are very grateful to residents and to local and regional stakeholder groups who 
provided comments on this scheme earlier in the year and we recognise that there 
are elements of this scheme that some residents have concerns with. We are keen 
to discuss some of these concerns and explore some refinements that we can 
make to meet your needs and address your concerns, so that we deliver a scheme 
that is supported by all.  
 
The Cycle Track Order intended for the Woodloes seeks to create a new section of 
off-carriageway route parallel to the A429 Coventry Road, formalising a path that is 
already well used, and this route will be the focus of our discussions. 
 
The scheme is part of the County Council’s programme to develop a network of 
cycle routes that will make it easier for people (of all ages) to walk and cycle for 
short local journeys, helping to reduce carbon emissions, improve air quality, tackle 
congestion and support physical activity. The scheme is being funded by the 
Government’s Getting Building Fund through Coventry and Warwickshire Local 
Enterprise Partnership, Sustrans and Warwickshire County Council. 
 
The meeting will be attended by engineering colleagues involved in the scheme, as 
well as local councillors representing this area of Warwick. 
 
I look forward to seeing you if you can make it, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Senior Transport Planner 
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